EATING AND

DRINKING (AGAIN)!

As it has done for every
year since 2000, this
esteemed Association will
be holding our ever-
popular Old Boys' Dinner
in the school dining hall on
Saturday 28th October
at 7.30pm for 8.00pm.

Members who have
attended previous such
events will agree that the
catering will be of an
exceedingly high standard
and will consist of a 5-
course meal that will
include the, now almost
mandatory, Roast Beef
and Apple Pie (although
not on the same plate).

This gastronimic delight
will be supplemented by
the usual Intercourse
Bingo (if you haven't
attended you'll be none-
the-wiser) and the £5.00
raffle where fortunes can
be made (or lost!).

This year's speaker will be
Old Boy Paul Clancy who,
as a member of the Magic
Circle, is sure to
entertain us with tales of
mystery and
demonstrations of some
of his skills as a magician.

As usual ties will be worn
(that once, or maybe
twice, yearly outing for
the Assaciation tie that is

To find out what this man is willing to do for money
come to this year's dinner...
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only and may be
the fashion statement it purchased by sending a

is for those of us who own cheque payable to St
one). Thomas More Old Boys’
Association to the
address at the bottom of
the page.

Tickets costing £18.50
are available to Members

WELL-REMEMBERED

On Friday 23rd June we,

once again, held our tradi-

tional Old Boys' Memorial
Mass to commemorate
the deceased pupils and
staff of the school.

This year, however, the
occasion was made even
more poignant than usual
by the recent death of

former Headmaster Don
McGregor who had died
earlier that week.

Special remembrance was
made of him and David
Finnigan (who had known
him since he became
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Headmaster in 1964) de-
livered a sober, yet amus-
ing, eulogy at the end of
the liturgy.

The list of deceased had,
notwithstanding Don
McGregor's departure,
grown yet again and, as
you will read later in this
publication, has already
increased by at least one
since then.

As usual the seriousness
of the Mass gave way af-
terwards to an extremely
enjoyable light-hearted
social occasion with
everyone enjoying the
tremendous buffet paid
for by the Association.

email: stm.oldboys@btopenworld.com
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